From: h2oilrs

To: HWREC Exhibits
Subject: Holiday Farm Fire
Date: Saturday, February 13, 2021 7:14:10 PM

My name is Richard Shepherd and I live in Rainbow Oregon. The Holiday Farm Fire started
about 1/4 mile west of my residence. We watched as the fire headed west. Our home was not
damaged. We have assumed that the fire was caused by a high voltage power line. Yet there is
no report that states the actual cause.

My questions are:
1. When will the cause of the fire be made public?

2. If'the cause was from a power line, will the power company make a statement to the public
admitting the truth?

3. Will the power company make a public statement regarding how they will respond to
future weather and fire related scenarios?

4. Will the power company remove all trees that are within striking distance from the power
lines?

5. Will the power company move the power lines from poles to a location underground?
My plans are to reside here in the upper McKenzie for a long time but would like to have a

commitment from the responsible party that they will create and follow a predetermined set of
rules regarding how they will react to dangerous weather and fire conditions.

Sent from the all new Aol app for iOS



